
 
1843 – 32nd ST SW, Medicine Hat, Alberta, T1B 3N9 

Ph: (403) 526-9172 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE                                                                  15 November 2021 

MD of Pincher Creek – Hamlet of Beaver Mines Potable Water Distribution & 

Wastewater Collection                        
 

BYZ will be starting work on 16 November 2021 along Highway 774 from 3rd St towards the General Store. Once 

material is confirmed for the arrival date; we will start services from SMH 17 towards SMH 1 within the next two 

weeks.  

Personnel will be on site to address any questions that may arise.   

 

 

 
 

If you require any further information, please contact one of our representatives: 

 

Mark Rowinski    Evan Laturnas, P.Eng   Tanis Bakalar 

403-866-2233     403-526-9172    403-977-5858 

Superintendent    Project Manager   Safety 

 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  

 


